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Trevor Chadwick

From: Mark Clutter <cluttermac@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 1:03 PM
To: Shawn Nickel; Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Proposed Weiskopfs Golf Course

Dear Shawn and Trevor, 
 
As a resident of Eagle, it would be great to have more local golf options in the area so would love to see the new 
Weiskopf golf course approved in Star. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Clutter 
Eagle, ID 


